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        Dear Parents, 


  We have started our new word study program today called Words Their Way!!! The term “word study” may be confusing because it is not a traditional spelling program where the students have a list of words to memorize and a test on Fridays.  Word Their Way will be something a little different and very beneficial to all students!!


Word Study teaches students to look critically at words so they can build a deeper understanding of how spelling works to represent sounds and meaning. This is accomplished by sorting words into like categories based on the features they share. For example: if sort 1 has long a and short a words, those are the two categories to sort the words into.  Sometimes there is an oddball category, in which those are words that do not follow the rules!


The best part of Words Their Way is that students can be provided with instruction that fits their particular stage of spelling development and be moved along sequentially in their instruction. It allows students to build on what they already know to help move them forward.  

What does this mean for you at home? Your child will bring home their Words Their Way books, their cut out sorts in the back of their books and a spelling notebook. 

These words are not meant to be memorized!! EVERYNIGHT your child should sort their words two to three times in their Words Their Way books.  The students will have experience sorting their words in class, so they should know what to do. All I ask is that you supervise each night's sort.  The students will also need to complete one of the activities from the spelling activity sheet, which is also on my website!!  They should complete the activity in their spelling notebook. 


Thursday night is a night to study, work on sorts and practice writing their sorts on paper!! On Thursdays they may glue their words on their sort page!!  Please make sure your child is learning the RULES and not just memorizing the words.  On Friday, their may be some “challenge words” that were not in their sort.  This is a way for me to know they understand the spelling rules and are not just memorizing words. The students will be assessed on two criteria: correct sorting into categories (by writing) and correct spelling (1 pt. each). I've attached a blank test so you can see what it looks like. 

I hope this helps with understanding our new word study (spelling) program!! If you have any questions please feel free to call or email me!!

Thank you,

Mrs. Julie Fallon

This is what the test will look like:

	LONG A
	SHORT A
	ODDBALL

	game
	hat
	

	skate
	crab
	

	
	
	

	
	
	


Your child will draw this chart in their spelling notebook and label the top, based on what their rules that week were!!! They will then need to put the words in the correct column, based on the rule. 
